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U.S. Department ORLANDO AIRPORTSDISTRICT OFFICE
of Transportation 5950 Hazeltine National Dr., Suite 400
Federal Aviation Orlando, Florida 32822-5003
Administration Phone: (407) 812-6331 Fax: (407) 812-6978

December 1, 2015

Mr. Greg Donovan, AAE
Executive Director
Melbourne Airport Authority
One Air Terminal Parkway
Suite 220

Melbourne, FL 32901

Dear Mr. Donovan:
RE: Melbourne International Airport, Melbourne, Florida
AIP 3-12-0156-007-2014
Approva of Airport Forecasts for Airport Master Plan Update

This letter responds to your submittal of revised Forecast of Aviation Activity for the Melbourne
International Airport dated November 23, 2015. The based aircraft, enplanements and operations
forecasts shown in Table 3-31 of the report are approved to be used in your on-going master
planning efforts. Please note that for any future facility development, the aviation demand
forecasts must be revalidated and submitted to the FAA before federal funding is approved.

If you have any questions, please fedl freeto contact me at (407) 812-6331, ext. 117.

Sincerely,

Marisol C. Elliott
Program Manager/Community Planner

cc. Doug DiCarlo, ESA



